Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Warren Bullock <WBullock@c21selectgroup.com>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 9:25 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Save lake Almanor.

| am opposed to the water boards proposal in the EIR.

I am a fiscally conservative thinker and believe that approval of such a project without cost analysis is abhorrent.
Reducing cold water in lake Almanor will create new warm water problems including algae blooms and other
unforeseen impacts.

Please consider not approving these measures. | and many others believe this is not the right answer.
Sincerely
Warren Bullock

Realtor Cal Bre#t 01392581

Sent from my iPhone, Delivered via carrier pigeon.



